Appin Park News



30th November 2023

Save the Date

December

- Student Free DayChristmas Raffle
- Casual day
 8 Grade 6 Graduation
- 12 Statewide Transition
- 14 Family Night
- 20 Last day -
 - 1.15pm finish



Hello Appin Park Families

Today our grade 3/4 students took part in an excursion to Winton Wetlands. A great opportunity to learn about our local environment and begin to understand more about local indigenous culture. Students were complimented on their behaviour and good listening.

Casual Clothes Day and Christmas Hamper Raffle

All our families will receive a raffle book today for our annual Christmas Hamper Raffle. Raffle books are to be returned on or before Thursday 14th December with any unsold books or tickets able to be returned to the office. The winning tickets will be drawn out at Family Night on Thursday 14th December.

Students are invited to wear Casual Clothes this Monday, 4th December. We ask for a donation to go towards the Christmas Raffle Hampers. This could be something Christmassy, a small gift or a treat for the Christmas table.

2024 Voluntary Financial Contributions

Information regarding voluntary financial contributions for the 2024 school year are being sent home today. Please have a look through and see what contributions you can make towards your children's school next year. All contributions are gratefully received and go towards supporting the provision of materials and programs used in our classrooms.

Family Night

We invite all our families to the Appin Park Primary School Family Night, to be held on Thursday 14th December. A BBQ tea and soft drinks/water will be available from 5:00 with the formal part of the evening beginning at 6:00. Families are welcome to bring chairs and picnic blankets, with the event being held outside. More details to come.

Pizza Day

Please return Pizza lunch orders by Monday 4th December in readiness for Pizza Day next Wednesday. If your child has dietary restrictions, for example; gluten or dairy free, please contact me directly so that we can try and arrange an alternative.

Boys to Bush

Some of our grade 5/6 students have been fortunate to participate in the Boys to Bush school program this term. Yesterday they were presented with a certificate and enjoyed a BBQ lunch to conclude the program. The students were reminded of the values they committed to whilst being involved in the program and the path forward upon their return to school and in the wider community.



Fiona Carson - Principal

Certificates of Recognition

Callum Bassett *Imogen O'Keeffe* *Charlotte Wade* *Kushini Siddi Arachchige*
Xavier Bassett *Logan Fraser* *Levi Kiely* *Samuel Lewis* *Evie Sear-Pirko* *Violet Hill*
Ty Reid *Emma James* *Judd Campbell* *Kayla Geue* *Jimi Pell* *Sam Savage*



CASUAL CLOTHES DAY MONDAY 4TH DECEMBER

Bring a donation for the Christmas Raffle - food, craft items, bon bons, party items.



GRADE 3/4 WINTON WETLANDS VISIT







1 December-31 January

Register at:

https://plv.beanstack.org/ reader365 or Wangaratta Library. Track your reading & be in the running to win a prize!